
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Sue Thompson 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2006 4:13 PM 
To: PA Biodiversity Listserve 
Subject: PABIODIV: Huplits Wildlife Grant Competition 
 
Forwarded from the Sierra Club: 
NINTH ANNUAL HUPLITS WILDLIFE GRANT COMPETITION 
 
Huplits Wildlife Grants are administered by the Sierra Club to help protect wildlife and its habitat in 
Pennsylvania.  Each year a competition is held to award up to eight grants to Sierra Club groups and 
other conservation organizations. For 2006 the total funds available for the annual Huplits Wildlife Grant 
Competition amount to about $85,000. 
 
Applicant organizations are asked to consider the following guidelines: 
 
-- Preference will be given to projects that will have the greatest potential impact on the long-term 
protection or enhancement of wildlife and/or its habitat in Pennsylvania. 
-- The project may involve public education, litigation, scientific research, land acquisition, etc. 
-- Credit will be given to projects that foster involvement of Sierra Club grassroots activists in the 
protection of wildlife and its habitat. 
-- Projects will normally be funded for no more than two years, but under special circumstances a 
project may be extended. 
 
A project proposal should describe the overall goal, objectives, major activities, resources required, 
timelines, and a reasonably detailed budget.  Special attention should be given to the measurable 
benefits of the project. 
 
Proposals should be submitted before APRIL 30 to Peter Wray at <pjwray@verizon.net>. If you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Peter. 
 
**********end of forwarded message************* 
 
Sue A. Thompson, Ph.D. 
President 
Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership 
16 Terminal Way 
Pittsburgh, PA  15219-1209 
tel:  412-481-4100 
fax: 412-481-1019 
e-mail: sthomp@andrew.cmu.edu     or      thompson@pabiodiversity.org 
www.pabiodiversity.org 
 
A public-private partnership to conserve biodiversity statewide 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 


